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Part of: 

IN A NUTSHELL

The overall vision of MANOLO is to deliver a 
complete and trustworthy stack of algorithms 
and tools to help AI systems reach better 
efficiency and seamless optimization in their 
operations, resources and data required to 
train, deploy and run high-quality and lighter 
AI models in both centralised and cloud-edge 
distributed environments.

• � �A next-generation Hardware-aware 
optimisation for trustworthy efficient AI

• � ��Reduction of environmental footprint 

• � �New business models for cloud-edge 
continuum AI software and hardware

• � �New guidelines for trustworthy efficient  
AI systems & edge autonomy

• � �Use of open-source and benchmarks for 
promoting excellence 

Fraunhofer IIS
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 IMPACT

Scientific: Breakthrough progress for 
trustworthy efficient AI systems.

Economic/Technological: Decreased device 
costs, increased trustworthiness, and edge 
autonomy pave the way for new business 
models.

Societal: New guidelines for the 
implementation and operation of trustworthy 
efficient AI systems.

Societal: Catalyst in Nurturing and 
Harnessing EU talent

Environmental: Reduction of AI systems 
environmental footprint.

TRUSTWORTHY, 
EFFICIENT,  AND 
REGULATORY COMPLIANT  
AI  SYSTEMS
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